
Memo 

To:  Mayor Russell and Council Members 

From:  James Clark, Public Works Director 

Date:  November 06, 2024 

Subject:  Sewer Extension  Project- Bid & Contract     

     

Regarding the bid and contract for the 412-612 Sewer Extension project, there has been a recent 
change. We had a great response to the project and received bids from seven contractors. 
However, the low bid is approximately $150,000 more than the remaining sewer bonds. I have a 
meeting scheduled with the contractor on Friday to discuss options to lower the cost. 
Unfortunately, this final cost will not be available for the COW meeting on Thursday. Once the cost 
is finalized, I will send Council an email with the final figure for your approval at the Council 
meeting on the 19th.

James Clark
  

 



 




